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NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Deputies are investigating a shooting Friday night that wounded
a motorist in the Hollywood area.

The Charleston County Sheriff’s Office responded about 9 p.m. after the female victim reported
being shot while traveling north on Savannah Highway near the Peter Miller Bridge. The woman
continued driving before pulling over at the Walgreens store at Savannah Highway and Main
Road, and asking for help.

The victim was taken to MUSC with injuries that were serious but not believed to be
life-threatening.

Deputies found evidence of the shooting on Savannah Highway.

No detailed suspect description is available. Anyone with information can call the Sheriff’s Office
at 843-743-7200.


